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Aoife Brennan

To: MINISTER@education.gov
Subject: Item73399

At the December Lucan/Palmerstown/North Clondalkin Area Committee meeting, the following motions was passed 
by 
The Members 
 
That the Chief Executive writes to the Minister for Education and Skills and requests that a 
meeting be arranged between this Committee and senior officials from the Planning and 
Building Unit of the Department of Education to look at population trends in the Lucan and 
Palmerstown Fonthill Electoral Areas necessitating additional school building preparation with 
a particular focus on the growth of Adamstown SDZ and the commencement of planning 
applications for Clonburris SDZ. 
 
Any reply will be circulated to the members at their next meeting and will be available to the public as part of the 
minutes of the meeting. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Aoife Brennan 
Staff Officer 
Admin/Meeting 
Land Use Planning and transportation  
 


